
  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
What a great year of golf we have had in 2004 and there is still a lot of golf to be played. I want to thank the 
membership for their support during the year and encourage you all to be at our next open meeting. The meeting 
will be held at The Legends and Heroes snack bar on October 14, 2004 starting at 6:30 P.M. This is the meeting 
where you will be selecting your board members for 2005, so I hope to see you all there.   
  
During the last Board meeting the board voted on a $5.00 increase in the Membership dues for new members, 
renewals and past Presidents. The increase will help offset the rising costs and any increases that the NCGA 
might be sending our way. 
  
A special thanks to our Board members for their outstanding job on all the committees they served on. Very 
special thanks to Joe Santone for his work on revising the club’s membership form and creating an incentive for 
the members that sign-up a new member. Thank you all and I look forward to seeing you on the course and at the 
open meeting. 
  
I would also like to congratulate Dick McDonough for being the Club Champion for 2004 and for the third year 
in a row. 
  
  

Harry Wharff 
President 
 
VICE-PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
It’s been a fun year for me on the course, but I’ve been missing lately due to a very bad back. Harry is doing 
wonders for me with his Bowen Techniques and I will re-emerge this Autumn as a golfer. What I won’t be doing 
is running for President. My work commitments have evolved and I am now in charge of the office and I just 
can’t build time in my schedule for my RGC commitments. I want to recognize all of the Board Members for their 
hard work. They sacrifice their time, their family commitments and even their money to help run your club. Harry 
has done a great job this year and we will be in capable hands next year regardless of who wins the election. I 
want to thank the club for voting me in as VP this last year and I’m thrilled to say this is my last Newsletter. 
 
The Christmas Party is on track for December 4th at the Sunrise Golf Course near Sunrise Mall. We will make this 
an affordable night out for you and your better half. Take a look at the flyer and send in your registration. With 
Harry’s help, I will see you on the course. 
 
Ken Lyon 
Vice President 
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WEBMASTER’S MESSAGE 
 
The website has grown over the past year and we have added some new features including: 

 Board Meeting Minutes Posting - These minutes are the best way to find out all the decisions and 
discussion that effect your membership with the Roseville Golf Club.  

 E-mail change submission link - It will help the club get news to you if you submit any changes to your 
e-mail address.  

 Advertise your business online - Post your business online for a low fee of $25 per listing per year at 
http://www.rosevillegolfclub.com/Buslisting.htm.  

Another great website that offers many features is www.ncga.org. There you can post scores, 
check you index, view the golf course directory; look up the rules of golf and more. This is a 
must bookmark website for any golfer. We are always looking for ways to expand our website 
and are happy to hear your suggestions at webmaster@rosevillegolfclub.com. 
 
Mark Konrad 
Webmaster 
 
HANDICAPPER’S MESSAGE 
 
As the 2004 season draws to a close, I have to admit that the Diamond Oaks course is in great 
shape and getting better.  The grounds crew deserves a lot of credit for all the work they have 
done and all that they have accomplished.  However, there is still a lot to be done, but it will 
result in a much more enjoyable round of golf for everyone and hopefully drop those handicaps 
even more. 
  
We have had some problems with the computer at the course and as of this writing; it appears 
to be a problem that only the NCGA will be able to solve.  In the meantime, we have posted all 
“home” tournaments, as well as some “away” tournaments, on the Internet.  These scores are 
automatically picked up by the NCGA and your handicaps are adjusted accordingly.  
Hopefully this issue with the computer will be cleared up shortly and we can get back to 
posting scores at the course. 
  
On another note, I would like to express my thanks to Gary Krohn.  His knowledge and 
assistance has made this job not only easier, but also informative and interesting.  Thank you 
Gary! 
  
Neil Thomas 
Handicap Chairman 
 
 
 
 



  

 

 
TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR’S MESSAGE 
 
WOW! Where did the year go? Only 5 more tournaments and the year is gone! 
 I want to thank you all for two GREAT years as your Tournament Director, it has really been 
great fun and I hope that I have made more friends than enemies. I have enjoyed working with 
all of you and look forward to seeing you all out there on the course next year!  
 
We have seen our first peek at rain in some time – we were forced to call the final round of the 
club championship due to rain. Most had not unpacked their rain gear yet and I must admit it 
looked pretty funny as they came in soaked to the bone. They were able to complete their 
matches the following week. 
 
I would like to congratulate Dick McDonough our Club Champion for the 3RD year in a row!! 
Good playing Dick 
 
We are down to the last 5 tournaments of the year: 
10-9 Invitational – Two man scramble 
10-24 Past President – Everyone can play –Eclectic 
11-06 Allister Mackenzie  
11-14 Turkey Shoot/TOC – Eclectic 
12-11 Eclectic Final 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or ideas for tournaments that you think the club 
may enjoy. 
 
Steve Hitchcock 
Tournament Director 
 
SECRETARY’S MESSAGE 
 
The membership for 2004 year has just come to an end and we are now accepting applications 
for 2005.  Any new members added after October 1st can play in events and start getting their 
qualifying rounds in for next years Zone and other NCGA events.  Be sure to renew your 
membership before November 30th, to take advantage of the renewal rate discount.   
 
If you have any problems getting your club mail or NCGA news, please let me know.  I 
maintain the address and phone lists as well as the membership portion of the computer at 
Diamond Oaks Golf Course.  I can be reached on the internet at janieh@cwnet.com , or by 
phone at (916) 784-2986.  You can also go the link at rosevillegolfclub.com and register an 
email address change that will be routed to the VP and the tournament director as well.  See 
you on the course! 
 
Chuck Heath 
Secretary 
 



  

 

 
COME ONE COME ALL TO THE OPEN 

MEETING 
  

THURSDAY  
October 14, 2004 

6:30 PM 
LEGENDS AND HEROES 

AT 
DIAMOND OAKS  

 (SNACKS WILL BE PROVIDED AND A 50-50 DRAWING WILL BE HELD) 
 

Here is a list of nominations the Nomination Committee has received to date: 
  

Steve Hitchcock, President 
Steve Parino, Vice President 

Chuck Heath - Secretary 
Paul Christianson- Treasurer 
Gary Krohn, member at large 

Charlie Aichele, member at large 
Neil Thomas, member at large 

 
The open positions again are: 

 
President 

Vice President 
Treasurer 
Secretary 

Member-at-large (2 positions) 
 

Please attend the open meeting and let your voice be heard! 
 

NOMINATION COMMITTEE: 
Randy McMaster, Chairperson 

Dick McDonough 
Neil Thomas 

 
 
 



  

 

The Roseville Golf Club Christmas 
Party 

 
December 4, 2004 

 
7:00 pm – 11:00 pm 

 
To Be Held At: 

 
The Clubhouse 

(At Sunrise Golf Course) 
6412 Sunrise Blvd. 

Citrus Heights, CA 95610 
 

Cost:  $25.00 per person 
 

The Menu includes: 
Beef or Chicken   (please make a selection) 

Scalloped Potatoes 
Fresh green beans sautéed with bacon, mushrooms and onions 

Caesar Salad 
Rolls and Butter 

Dessert 
Coffee (Regular and Decaf) 

No Host Bar 
 

This year will feature music from the 50’s thru the 80’s, so dust off 
them dancing shoes! And of course, there will be prizes and awards. 

We will need your reservations by Monday, November 15. Don’t 
forget to make an entrée selection! 

 
 
 
 



  

 

 
 

Roseville Golf Club 2004 Christmas Party 
 

Registration Form 
 
 
 

Name(s) _______________________________________________________________ 
 
Number attending ______________ x $25 = $____________ Total Amount Enclosed 
 
Choice of Entrée:  #________ Beef         and/or   #________Chicken  
 
 

Saturday December 4, 2004 
 

The Clubhouse at Sunrise Golf Course 
6412 Sunrise Blvd. 
Citrus Heights, CA 

 
7:00 PM – 11:00 PM 

 
 
 
 
 

Please return your registration and payment to RGC at  
P.O. Box 248 

Roseville, CA 95678 
by November 15, 2004



  

 

               Join Now – Start Playing Today 
      ROSEVILLE GOLF CLUB 
               • PO BOX  248 • ROSEVILLE, CA 95678 • www.rosevillegolfclub.com 
 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION FOR CALENDAR YEAR 2005 
Online application available at http://www.rosevillegolfclub.com/onlineapplication.html 
 
I hereby apply for membership in the Roseville Golf Club. If accepted, I agree to observe all the By-Laws and Rules and Regulations of the Club. 
 
NAME___________________________________________________________________(Type or Print) 
 
Mailing Address_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
City______________________________________________Zip Code____________________________ 
 
Phone Number_______________________Email Address ______________________________________ 
 
Receive Newsletter by email?  Yes   No     
 
Do you have a GHIN Number?   YES_____   NO_____ GHIN NUMBER_________________________ 
If other than RGC- Name of Club and Club Number (from back of card) 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
MAKE CHECK PAYABLE TO “ROSEVILLE GOLF CLUB” -- (CASH NOT ACCEPTED) 
 FOR  MEMBERSHIP ONLY (NO TOURNMENT ENTRIES OR OTHER EVENTS)  
 
FEES: (CHECK ONE ONLY)                                                                
 
                    2004 ROSEVILLE GOLF CLUB Members - Renewal before November 30th............................................. $65.00 
 
                    2004 ROSEVILLE GOLF CLUB Members - Renewal after November 30th................................................ $80.00  
 
                    ROSEVILLE GOLF CLUB NEW MEMBER .............................................................................................. $80.00  
 
                    ROSEVILLE GOLF CLUB Past Presidents - Renewal before November 30th ............................................. $40.00 
 
                    ROSEVILLE GOLF CLUB Past Presidents - Renewal after November 30th................................................ $50.00 
 
(All the above fees include a $10.00 Special Events Fund for extra prize money at each event.) 
  
                    Junior (under age 18) N.C.G.A. Membership ONLY ................................................................................. $ 8.00 
                     
If Junior, what is your birth date?________________________ 
 
All returned checks will be subject to a fee of $10 plus bank charges. Applications received after December 1, will be 
held until check clears. Checks and Money Orders Only. CASH WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED.  
 
SIGNATURE________________________________________________  DATE________________________ 
 
If you are sponsored by a member please print their name_________________________________________ 
 
The beginning of January, you will receive your newsletter and tournament information.  All N.C.G.A. Handicap cards 
will be mailed directly to your mailing address, by N.C.G.A. 
 
CLUB SECRETARY                                                      Office Use Only:       APPLICATION # 
ROSEVILLE GOLF CLUB                                                                                                          
 
                                     
                                                                                              
                                                                                                   
 

 

 Date Received:                        
 Payment: 
 Check Number:                        
 Entered Computer:                                
 Newsletter Mailed: 


